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We had a great time onMovie Day.Wewill have amovie everymonth check
facebook for the information!

MEMBERSHIP in the American Legion Auxiliary as of 8/30/19 now open to MALE spouses of
U.S. Veterans and Servicemembers.

With summer at a close and school winding upwewant to remind you to keep our
Veterans and their families in your thoughts and prayers as we remember them.

WhyDoes September Hold Importance to Our
Veterans?
September 11th is Patriot Day - An annual observance to remember and honor those who
were injured or killed during the September 11, 2001, terrorist attacks.

September 18th is the Air Force’s Birthday

September 20th is POW/MIA Recognition Day

September 29th is Gold Star Mother’s and Family Day - A day to honor the families of fallen
Servicemembers
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